
 
 
 
 

 
The Fish and Wildlife Compensation Program is a partnership between BC Hydro, the Province of BC, Fisheries and Oceans Canada, 
First Nations and public stakeholders to conserve and enhance fish and wildlife impacted by the construction of BC Hydro dams. 

 

FWCP-Peace 
9228 – 100th Avenue 

Fort St. John BC V1J 1X7 
Phone: 250 783 7509 

Fax: 250 783 7404 

FWCP-Peace Community Donation Fund  
 
Each year the Fish and Wildlife Compensation Program – Peace allocates funds to interested community 
groups. This year, $5,000 is available to support activities that are consistent with our objectives to conserve 
and enhance fish and wildlife and their habitats in the FWCP-Peace region, which includes the Williston and 
Dinosaur Reservoirs. Applications are typically for $1,000 or less but can be up to $2,500 per request. 
 
In the past, donations from our Community Donation Fund have supported workshops, conferences and 
association meetings that promote the conservation, enhancement, protection or management of species and 
their habitats, in communities within or in proximity to the Williston and Dinosaur Reservoirs.  
 
All Community Donation funding requests must comply with the following guidelines:  

1. the proposed activity must be consistent with FWCP objectives and support in some manner the 
conservation or enhancement of fish, wildlife or their habitats in the geographic region of the Williston 
and Dinosaur Reservoirs;  

2. public events that educate or promote community participation are eligible; 
3. recipient must acknowledge the FWCP’s contribution during the public activity and/or through event 

advertising; 
4. recipient must provide the FWCP-Peace with the opportunity for one or more delegates to participate 

in the event; 
5. results of the proposed conference or workshop / meeting / activity must be made available to 

interested parties and the public; 
6. funding is not available for private functions or invitation-only events; and 
7. the funds cannot be used to purchase equipment or for travel. 

 
A funding request letter that provides details about the project or activity, and how you or your group will 
comply with our guidelines, can be sent to the Program Manager (Dan.Bouillon@bchydro.com) any time of 
year.  
 
In addition to the Community Donation Fund, FWCP-Peace accepts funding applications each November for 
projects that are in alignment with our Basin and Action Plans. Learn more at www.fwcp.ca.  
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